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The Year 5 team hope that everyone has had a 
lovely summer break and are looking forward 
to welcoming you back. We are excited to 
cover a variety of subjects with the children 
this year. 

English 

Our children are learning about 
traditional tales with a focus on Red 
Riding Hood. Within this, we will be 
recapping on verbs and nouns as well 
as focusing on beautiful handwriting. 

 

In Science, the children will be focusing 
on chemistry. We will be looking at 
properties of materials, reversible and 
irreversible changes, solutions, and 
separating materials.  

 

In the Autumn term, we will be 
covering place value, rounding, 
fractions, and multiplication and 
division.  

Our computing curriculum will 
concentrate on augmented reality. 
The children will progressively learn 
about the skills required for 
augmented reality before creating 
their own video.  

Science 
Computing 

Dates to Remember 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

w.b. 16.09 – Y6 residentials 
20.09 – Jeans for Genes Day 
24.09 – Y1 Phonics Stay and Learn begins 
(weekly) 
26.09 – Y1 Phonics Bingo begins (weekly) 
26.09 – Y4 Stay and Learn - Multiplication Bingo 
beings (weekly) 
01.10 – Wole school Stay and Learn – Breakfast 
with a Book  
08.10 – Hello Yellow Day 
10.10 – Parents’ Evening  
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In music this term, year 5 will learning 
about untuned percussion and how to 
use these skills to structure and create 
a musical story which they will perform 
in groups.  

During the Autumn term, the children 
will be learning the skills to play 
dodgeball and then focusing on the 
skills for martial arts dance.   

Our first history topic of the year 
looks at the Ancient Greeks. The 
children will delve into the beliefs 
the Ancient Greeks had through 
myths and legends and how 
democracy was born through the 
‘Great Thinkers’ of the time.  

PSHE takes a deep dive into the 
importance of reflecting upon taking 
responsibility for actions and setting 
goals for the future. It is a fantastic 
and important subject that brings 
opportunity for independence.  

Geography sees the children 
discovering how the earth is 
divided into longitude and latitude 
and dives into biomes across the 
planet.  

 

RE this term focuses on the Hindu 
religion where children will learn 
about the practices Hindus follow. 
In the second half of the term, we 
will be learning more about 
Christianity with a focus around the 
story of Jesus.  
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